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Iced Wheeler
Publishing,
Incorporated
With her signature
blend of sensual
fantasy, thrilling
adventure, and
breathtaking

magic, Karen Marie
Moning—the #1
New York Times
bestselling author of
such novels as
Shadowfever and
Dreamfever—is the
reigning queen of
paranormal
romance. Now in a
convenient eBook
bundle, here are the
seven novels in her
spellbinding
Highlander series,

featuring passionate
love stories with a
time-travel twist:
Beyond the
Highland Mist, To
Tame a Highland
Warrior, The
Highlander’s
Touch, Kiss of the
Highlander, The
Dark Highlander,
The Immortal
Highlander, and
Spell of the
Highlander.
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“Highly original . .
. sensual, hard-to-
put-down
romance. Karen
Marie Moning is
destined to make
her mark on the ge
nre.”—Romantic
Times, on Beyond
the Highland Mist
Beyond the
Highland Mist He
is known
throughout
medieval Scotland
as Hawk. No
woman could
refuse his touch,
but no woman ever
stirred his
heart—until
Adrienne de
Simone tumbles
out of modern-day
Seattle and into
Hawk’s legendary
bed. To Tame a
Highland Warrior

He was born to a
clan of Highland
warriors of
supernatural
strength, but
Gavrael McIllioch
abandoned his
name to escape the
dark fate of his
ancestors. Yet even
from afar, he
watches over Jillian
St. Clair. She is the
only woman who
can tame the beast
within him—even
as deadly enemies
plot to destroy
them both. The
Highlander’s
Touch A trick of
fate has sent Lisa
seven hundred
years back in time
and into Scottish
warrior Circenn
Brodie’s chamber
to tempt him with

an all-consuming
desire. For this
woman he burns to
possess is also the
woman he has
foresworn to
destroy. Kiss of the
Highlander
Enchanted by a
powerful spell,
Highland laird
Drustan MacKeltar
has slumbered for
nearly five
centuries, until an
unlikely savior,
Gwen Cassidy,
awakens him.
Bound to Drustan,
Gwen is swept back
to sixteenth-
century Scotland
where a warrior
with the power to
change history will
defy time itself for
the woman he
loves. The Dark
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Highlander Dageus
MacKeltar is a
sixteenth-century
Scot trapped
between worlds,
battling with the
thirteen Druids
who possess his
soul. When Chloe
Zanders is drawn
into his world, she
will face the
challenge of a
lifetime: fighting
thirteen evil spirits
for the heart of one
irresistible man.
The Immortal
Highlander Adam
Black is free to
roam across time in
pursuit of his
insatiable desires,
until a curse strips
him of his
immortality and
makes him
invisible. The only

woman who can see
him is Gabrielle
O’Callaghan. It is
the beginning of a
long, dangerous
seduction, the price
of which could be
their very lives.
Spell of the
Highlander Jessi St.
James first sees the
gorgeous man
staring out at her
from the glass of an
ancient mirror.
Heir to the arcane
magic of his Druid
ancestors, Cian
MacKeltar was
trapped centuries
ago inside the Dark
Glass, and now an
enemy will stop at
nothing to reclaim
it. And Cian will
stop at nothing to
protect Jessi from a
deadly fate.

“[Moning’s]
storytelling skills are
impressive, her
voice and pacing
dynamic, and her
plot as tight as a
cask of good Scotch
whisky.”—Contra
Costa Times, on
Kiss of the
Highlander
Includes a
tantalizing excerpt
from Karen Marie
Moning’s
beloved novella
Into the Dreaming.
Trust Agents
Delacorte Press
MacKayla Lane
was just a child
when she and her
sister Alina were
given up for
adoption and
banished from
Ireland forever.
Twenty years later
Alina is dead and
Mac has returned
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to Ireland to hunt her
sister's murderer.
But after
discovering that she
descends from a
bloodline that is
both gifted and
cursed Mac is
plunged into a
secret history: an
ancient conflict
between humans
and immortals who
have lived
concealed among
us for thousands of
years.
Burned John
Wiley & Sons
In New York
Times bestselling
author Karen
Marie Moning’s
stunning novel,
the walls between
human and Fae
worlds have come
crashing down.
And as Mac fights
for survival on

Dublin’s battle-
scarred streets, she
will embark on the
darkest adventure
of her life.
MacKayla Lane
lies naked on the
cold stone floor of
a church, at the
mercy of the Fae
master she once
swore to kill. Far
from home, unable
to control her
sexual hungers,
MacKayla is now
fully under the
Lord Master’s
spell. He has stolen
her past, but
MacKayla will
never allow her
sister’s murderer
to take her future.
Yet even the
uniquely gifted
sidhe-seer is no
match for the Lord

Master, who has
unleashed an
insatiable sexual
craving that
consumes Mac’s
every
thought—and
thrusts her into the
seductive realm of
two very
dangerous men,
both of whom she
desires but dares
not trust. As the
enigmatic Jericho
Barrons and the
sensual Fae prince
V’lane vie for
her body and soul,
as cryptic entries
from her sister’s
diary mysteriously
appear and the
power of the Dark
Book weaves its
annihilating path
through the city,
Mac’s greatest
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enemy delivers a
final challenge.
It’s an invitation
Mac cannot refuse,
one that sends her
racing home to
Georgia, where an
even darker threat
awaits. With her
parents missing
and the lives of her
loved ones under
siege, Mac is about
to come face-to-
face with a soul-
shattering
truth—about
herself and her
sister, about
Jericho Barrons . .
. and about the
world she thought
she knew.
BONUS: This
edition includes
and excerpt from
Karen Marie
Moning's

Shadowfever. Look
for all of Karen
Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever
novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVE
R | ICED |
BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
The Highlander
Series 7-Book
Bundle Dell
NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER •
In Karen Marie
Moning’s
latest
installment of
the epic Fever
series, Mac,
Barrons,
Ryodan, and
Jada are
back—and the
stakes have

never been
higher or the
chemistry
hotter.
Hurtling us
into a realm of
labyrinthine
intrigue and
consummate
seduction,
Feverborn is a
riveting tale
of ancient
evil, lust,
betrayal,
forgiveness,
and the
redemptive
power of love.
When the
immortal Fae
destroyed the
ancient wall
dividing the
worlds of Man
and Faery, the
very fabric of
the universe
was damaged,
and now Earth
is vanishing
bit by bit.
Only the long-
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lost Song of
Making—a
haunting,
dangerous
melody that is
the source of
life itself—can
save the
planet. But
those who seek
the mythic song
must contend
with old wounds
and new
enemies,
passions that
burn hot and
hunger for
vengeance that
runs deep. The
challenges are
many: the
Keltar at war
with nine
immortals
who’ve secretly
ruled Dublin
for eons, Mac
and Jada hunted
by the masses,
the Seelie
queen nowhere
to be found,

and the most
powerful
Unseelie prince
in all creation
determined to
rule both Fae
and Man. Now
the task of
solving the
ancient riddle
of the Song of
Making falls to
a band of
deadly warriors
divided
among—and withi
n—themselves.
Once a normal
city possessing
a touch of
ancient magic,
Dublin is now a
treacherously
magical city
with only a
touch of
normal. And on
those war-torn
streets, Mac
will come face-
to-face with
her most savage
enemy yet:

herself. Look
for all of
Karen Marie
Moning’s
sensational
Fever novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
Praise for
Feverborn
“Moning’s world-
building is
extensive and
inspired, and
she never fails
to keep the
action fast and
the stakes
high. . . . The
heroes’ shared
danger,
victory, loss
and turmoil
translate into
emotional
intensity and
sexual
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tension.”—The
New York Times
Book Review
“Karen Marie
Moning is back,
burning up the
pages with
scorching
tension, gasp-
out-loud
surprises,
unshakable
danger and
unexpected
feels.
Feverborn is
simply
impossible to
put down. . . .
I’m not sure
how Moning is
able to do it
after eight
books, but each
novel proves
more exciting
than its
predecessor as
she continues
to raise the
stakes in this
ongoing,
exhilarating

saga. Feverborn
is a fight
between ancient
magic and
renewed
determination,
a duel between
old wounds and
deep-seated
love. Once
again, you
won’t be able
to put this
book down.”—USA
Today
“Feverborn is
at once the
most gratifying
and infuriating
(in the best
way possible)
volume in the
series yet.
Moning’s
proclivity for
passion,
emotion and
shocking twists
is showcased in
breathtaking
clarity. . . .
I can damn near
guarantee that

fans of the
series will be
panting, both
with heat, and
a frenzied need
to know what
happens next.”—
PopWrapped
“Feverborn is a
masterpiece of
epic
proportions.
With this book,
Karen Marie
Moning shows us
exactly why she
is such an
indispensable
writer in the
genre.”—Under
the Covers

To Tame a
Highland
Warrior
Delacorte Press
NEW YORK
TIMES
BESTSELLER •
“Mac is back and
badder than
ever!”—J. R. Ward
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MacKayla Lane
and Jericho
Barrons return in
the blockbuster
Fever series from
Karen Marie
Moning. It’s easy
to walk away from
lies. Power is
another thing.
MacKayla Lane
would do anything
to save the home
she loves. A gifted
sidhe-seer, she’s
already fought and
defeated the
deadly Sinsar
Dubh—an ancient
book of terrible
evil—yet its hold on
her has never been
stronger. When the
wall that protected
humans from the
seductive,
insatiable Fae was
destroyed on

Halloween, long-
imprisoned
immortals ravaged
the planet. Now
Dublin is a war
zone with factions
battling for
control. As the city
heats up and the
ice left by the Hoar
Frost King melts,
tempers flare,
passions run red-
hot, and dangerous
lines get crossed.
Seelie and
Unseelie vie for
power against nine
ancient immortals
who have
governed Dublin
for millennia; a
rival band of sidhe-
seers invades the
city, determined to
claim it for their
own; Mac’s
former protégé and

best friend, Dani
“Mega”
O’Malley, is now
her fierce enemy;
and even more
urgent, Highland
druid Christian
MacKeltar has
been captured by
the Crimson Hag
and is being driven
deeper into
Unseelie madness
with each passing
day. The only one
Mac can depend
on is the powerful,
dangerous
immortal Jericho
Barrons, but even
their fiery bond is
tested by betrayal.
It’s a world where
staying alive is a
constant struggle,
the line between
good and evil is
blurred, and every
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alliance comes at a
price. In an epic
battle against dark
forces, Mac must
decide who she
can trust, and what
her survival is
ultimately worth.
Look for all of
Karen Marie
Moning’s
sensational Fever
novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER
| ICED | BURNED
| FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
Praise for Burned
“Karen Marie
Moning is back,
delivering the kind
of spellbinding,
addictive, twisted
tale we love to

devour. Magic and
madness, intrigue
and illusion,
passion and power,
sexual tension and
more sexual
tension. . . .
Burned is a book
that shouldn't be
missed. Thrilling,
suspenseful,
sexy—it has all the
right stuff to
delight the most
ardent of Fever
fans.”—USA Today
“Dark, delicious
suspense! Karen
Marie Moning is
my author of
choice and Fever is
my series of choice
for action-packed
suspense with a
spine-tingling
paranormal
twist.”—#1 New
York Times

bestselling author
Lisa Gardner “A
masterwork by an
incomparable
writer. Burned is
brilliant, sexy, and
dangerous. I adore
Moning! No one
does it better.”—#1
New York Times
bestselling author
Sylvia Day
“Prepare for a
heart-stopping trip
into the epic Fever
world, filled with
gasp-out-loud
surprises and
sweltering
sensuality.”—#1
New York Times
bestselling author
Kresley Cole
“Burned gets the
highest rating from
me. I wanted to
run through town
shouting ‘Mac is
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back! Mac is
back!’ Grab some
snacks, something
to drink, and settle
down for a cover-
to-cover read that
will likely keep
you up all
night.”—New York
Times bestselling
author Linda
Howard “One of
the most
anticipated books
in romance . . .
Burned is told
through several
viewpoints, but the
dominating view is
Mac’s, and it’s
wonderful to have
her back, as well
as get to spend
time with the two
Alphas in her
life.”—Heroes and
Heartbreakers
“Deeply complex,

heady and action-
packed.”—RT
Book Reviews
Shadowfever
Penguin
NEW YORK
TIMES
BESTSELLER •
Immortal Faerie
and ancient feuds,
secrets and
sacrifices—a
thrilling new
chapter in the
bestselling Fever
series begins,
featuring Dani,
Ryodan, and other
beloved characters,
as they battle to
save Dublin from
the rising of a
terrifying evil
determined to
enslave the human
race. There is no
action without
consequence. Dani
O’Malley was nine
years old when the

delusional, sadistic
Rowena
transformed her into
a ruthless killer.
Years later, Dani is
tough and hardened,
yet achingly
vulnerable and
fiercely
compassionate,
living alone by her
own exacting code.
Despite the scars on
her body, and driven
by deeper ones
carved into her soul,
no one is more
committed to
protecting Dublin.
By day she ensures
the safety of those
she rescues, by night
she hunts evil,
dispensing justice
swiftly and without
mercy, determined
to give to those she
cares for the peace
she has never
known. There is no
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power without price.
When the Faerie
Queen used the
dangerously
powerful Song of
Making to heal the
world from the
damage done by the
Hoar Frost King,
catastrophic magic
seeped deep into the
earth, giving rise to
horrifying,
unforeseen
consequences—and
now deadly enemies
plot in the darkness,
preparing to enslave
the human race and
unleash an ancient
reign of Hell on
Earth. There is no
future without
sacrifice. With the
lethal, immortal
Ryodan at her side,
armed with the epic
Sword of Light,
Dani once again
battles to save the

world, but her past
comes back to haunt
her with a
vengeance,
demanding an
unspeakable price
for the power she
needs to save the
human race. And no
one—not even
Ryodan, who would
move the very stars
for her—can save her
this time. Praise for
High Voltage “A
romance wrapped
up in a thrilling sci-
fi novel—what more
could you
want?”—PopSugar
“If you’ve never
read a Karen Marie
Moning book
before, you’re
missing out. Her
heroines alone are
worth the read. . . .
Despite being set in
a dystopian world
filled with magic

and fae, the obstacles
that these characters
go through are very
much humanlike. . .
. Cannot wait to see
where [she] takes
this series
next.”—Under the
Covers
Fever Dell
NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER •
“Mac is back and
badder than ever!”—J.
R. Ward MacKayla
Lane and Jericho
Barrons return in the
blockbuster Fever
series from Karen
Marie Moning. It’s
easy to walk away
from lies. Power is
another thing.
MacKayla Lane
would do anything to
save the home she
loves. A gifted sidhe-
seer, she’s already
fought and defeated
the deadly Sinsar
Dubh—an ancient
book of terrible
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evil—yet its hold on her
has never been
stronger. When the
wall that protected
humans from the
seductive, insatiable
Fae was destroyed on
Halloween, long-
imprisoned immortals
ravaged the planet.
Now Dublin is a war
zone with factions
battling for control.
As the city heats up
and the ice left by the
Hoar Frost King
melts, tempers flare,
passions run red-hot,
and dangerous lines
get crossed. Seelie
and Unseelie vie for
power against nine
ancient immortals
who have governed
Dublin for millennia;
a rival band of sidhe-
seers invades the city,
determined to claim it
for their own; Mac’s
former protégé and
best friend, Dani
“Mega” O’Malley, is
now her fierce enemy;

and even more urgent,
Highland druid
Christian MacKeltar
has been captured by
the Crimson Hag and
is being driven deeper
into Unseelie madness
with each passing day.
The only one Mac can
depend on is the
powerful, dangerous
immortal Jericho
Barrons, but even
their fiery bond is
tested by betrayal. It’s
a world where staying
alive is a constant
struggle, the line
between good and evil
is blurred, and every
alliance comes at a
price. In an epic battle
against dark forces,
Mac must decide who
she can trust, and
what her survival is
ultimately worth.
Look for all of Karen
Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever
novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |

FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG Praise
for Burned “Karen
Marie Moning is
back, delivering the
kind of spellbinding,
addictive, twisted tale
we love to devour.
Magic and madness,
intrigue and illusion,
passion and power,
sexual tension and
more sexual tension. .
. . Burned is a book
that shouldn't be
missed. Thrilling,
suspenseful, sexy—it
has all the right stuff
to delight the most
ardent of Fever
fans.”—USA Today
“Dark, delicious
suspense! Karen
Marie Moning is my
author of choice and
Fever is my series of
choice for action-
packed suspense with
a spine-tingling
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paranormal twist.”—#1
New York Times
bestselling author Lisa
Gardner “A
masterwork by an
incomparable writer.
Burned is brilliant,
sexy, and dangerous. I
adore Moning! No
one does it
better.”—#1 New York
Times bestselling
author Sylvia Day
“Prepare for a heart-
stopping trip into the
epic Fever world,
filled with gasp-out-
loud surprises and
sweltering
sensuality.”—#1 New
York Times
bestselling author
Kresley Cole “Burned
gets the highest rating
from me. I wanted to
run through town
shouting ‘Mac is
back! Mac is back!’
Grab some snacks,
something to drink,
and settle down for a
cover-to-cover read
that will likely keep

you up all
night.”—New York
Times bestselling
author Linda Howard
“One of the most
anticipated books in
romance . . . Burned is
told through several
viewpoints, but the
dominating view is
Mac’s, and it’s
wonderful to have her
back, as well as get to
spend time with the
two Alphas in her
life.”—Heroes and
Heartbreakers
“Deeply complex,
heady and action-
packed.”—RT Book
Reviews
Shadow Walkers
Ballantine Books
In New York Times
bestselling author
Karen Marie
Moning’s stunning
novel, the walls
between human and
Fae worlds have
come crashing down.
And as Mac fights for
survival on Dublin’s

battle-scarred streets,
she will embark on
the darkest adventure
of her life. MacKayla
Lane lies naked on the
cold stone floor of a
church, at the mercy
of the Fae master she
once swore to kill. Far
from home, unable to
control her sexual
hungers, MacKayla is
now fully under the
Lord Master’s spell.
He has stolen her past,
but MacKayla will
never allow her
sister’s murderer to
take her future. Yet
even the uniquely
gifted sidhe-seer is no
match for the Lord
Master, who has
unleashed an
insatiable sexual
craving that consumes
Mac’s every
thought—and thrusts
her into the seductive
realm of two very
dangerous men, both
of whom she desires
but dares not trust. As
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the enigmatic Jericho
Barrons and the
sensual Fae prince
V’lane vie for her
body and soul, as
cryptic entries from
her sister’s diary
mysteriously appear
and the power of the
Dark Book weaves its
annihilating path
through the city,
Mac’s greatest enemy
delivers a final
challenge. It’s an
invitation Mac cannot
refuse, one that sends
her racing home to
Georgia, where an
even darker threat
awaits. With her
parents missing and
the lives of her loved
ones under siege, Mac
is about to come face-
to-face with a soul-
shattering truth—about
herself and her sister,
about Jericho Barrons
. . . and about the
world she thought she
knew. Look for all of
Karen Marie

Moning’s sensational
Fever novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
Shadow Kin
National
Geographic Books
When a beautiful
wraith, a shadow
who slips between
worlds, is ordered
by her master, the
Blood Lord Lucius,
to kill Simon
DuCaine, a
powerful sunmage
who has promised
to set her free, she
must choose
between trust,
loyalty, the
shadows and the
light. Original.
The Dark
Highlander Dell

Charles Martel is a
brilliant cancer
researcher who
discovers that his
own daughter is the
victim of leukemia.
The cause: a
chemical plant
conspiracy that not
only promises to kill
her, but will destroy
him as a doctor and
a man if he tries to
fight it...
The Immortal
Highlander Dell
NEW YORK
TIMES
BESTSELLER He
calls me his
Queen of the
Night. I’d die for
him. I’d kill for
him, too. When
MacKayla Lane
receives a page
torn from her dead
sister’s journal,
she is stunned by
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Alina’s desperate
words. And now
MacKayla knows
that her sister’s
killer is close. But
evil is closer. And
suddenly the sidhe-
seer is on the hunt:
For answers. For
revenge. And for
an ancient book of
dark magic so evil
that it corrupts
anyone who
touches it. Mac’s
quest for the Sinsar
Dubh takes her
into the mean,
shapeshifting
streets of Dublin,
with a suspicious
cop on her tail.
Forced into a
dangerous triangle
of alliance with
V’lane, a lethal
Fae prince, and
Jericho Barrons, a

man of deadly
secrets, Mac is
soon locked in a
battle for her body,
mind, and soul.
BONUS: This
edition includes an
excerpt from
Karen Marie
Moning's
Dreamfever. Look
for all of Karen
Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever
novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER
| ICED | BURNED
| FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
Bloodfever Knopf
#1 NEW YORK
TIMES
BESTSELLER “Evil
is a completely
different creature,

Mac. Evil is bad that
believes it’s good.”
MacKayla Lane was
just a child when she
and her sister, Alina,
were given up for
adoption and banished
from Ireland forever.
Twenty years later,
Alina is dead and Mac
has returned to the
country that expelled
them to hunt her
sister’s murderer. But
after discovering that
she descends from a
bloodline both gifted
and cursed, Mac is
plunged into a secret
history: an ancient
conflict between
humans and
immortals who have
lived concealed
among us for
thousands of years.
What follows is a
shocking chain of
events with
devastating
consequences, and
now Mac struggles to
cope with grief while
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continuing her mission
to acquire and control
the Sinsar Dubh—a
book of dark,
forbidden magic
scribed by the
mythical Unseelie
King, containing the
power to create and
destroy worlds. In an
epic battle between
humans and Fae, the
hunter becomes the
hunted when the
Sinsar Dubh turns on
Mac and begins
mowing a deadly path
through those she
loves. Who can she
turn to? Who can she
trust? Who is the
woman haunting her
dreams? More
important, who is Mac
herself and what is the
destiny she glimpses
in the black and
crimson designs of an
ancient tarot card?
From the luxury of the
Lord Master’s
penthouse to the
sordid depths of an

Unseelie nightclub,
from the erotic bed of
her lover to the
terrifying bed of the
Unseelie King, Mac’s
journey will force her
to face the truth of her
exile, and to make a
choice that will either
save the world . . . or
destroy it. Look for all
of Karen Marie
Moning’s sensational
Fever novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
Burned Diversion
Books
#1 New York Times
bestselling author
Karen Marie Moning
picks up where
Shadowfever leaves
off with Iced, the
sixth book in her
blockbuster Fever
series. The year is 1

AWC—After the Wall
Crash. The Fae are
free and hunting us.
It’s a war zone out
there, and no two days
are alike. I’m Dani
O’Malley, the chaos-
filled streets of Dublin
are my home, and
there’s no place I’d
rather be. Dani
“Mega” O’Malley
plays by her own set
of rules—and in a
world overrun by
Dark Fae, her biggest
rule is: Do what it
takes to survive.
Possessing rare talents
and the all-powerful
Sword of Light, Dani
is more than equipped
for the task. In fact,
she’s one of the rare
humans who can
defend themselves
against the Unseelie.
But now, amid the
pandemonium, her
greatest gifts have
turned into serious
liabilities. Dani’s
ex–best friend,
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MacKayla Lane, wants
her dead, the
terrifying Unseelie
princes have put a
price on her head, and
Inspector Jayne, the
head of the police
force, is after her
sword and will stop at
nothing to get it.
What’s more, people
are being
mysteriously frozen to
death all over the city,
encased on the spot in
sub-zero, icy tableaux.
When Dublin’s most
seductive nightclub
gets blanketed in
hoarfrost, Dani finds
herself at the mercy of
Ryodan, the club’s
ruthless, immortal
owner. He needs her
quick wit and
exceptional skill to
figure out what’s
freezing Fae and
humans dead in their
tracks—and Ryodan
will do anything to
ensure her
compliance. Dodging

bullets, fangs, and
fists, Dani must strike
treacherous bargains
and make desperate
alliances to save her
beloved
Dublin—before
everything and
everyone in it gets
iced. Look for all of
Karen Marie
Moning’s sensational
Fever novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG Praise
for Iced “Moning
returns to the heady
world of her Fever
series, and the results
are addictive and
consistently
surprising. . . . The
best elements of
Moning’s sensual,
shadowy epic are still
here, from the sensual
and enigmatic Fae to

the super-alpha heroes
and the breathless
pace of their
escalating conflicts.
At its heart is a
heroine whose
development is likely
to become the stuff of
legends as this
unforgettable,
haunting series
continues to
evolve.”—RT Book
Reviews “This is one
of my favorite 2012
reads . . . It’s
engaging, hilarious,
amazing and Dani is
going to be one heck
of a woman.”—USA
Today “A gripping
story that combines
excellent storytelling
with believable
characters that are
rendered both
superhuman and
superbly human, with
emotional fragility
and psychological
vulnerability in an
unstable world fraught
with danger . . . Fast-
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paced, with nonstop
action set in a
fascinating urban
fantasy world of
Dublin under siege,
this is a smart, bold
and textured
success.”?Kirkus
Reviews “Moning is a
master storyteller. I
don’t know how she
does it, but she begs
me to get on my knees
and pay worship to
the woman who has
brought me the best,
most labyrinthine
stories and characters
I’ve ever had the
privilege to get to
know. She weaves
brilliantly,
unapologetically, and
without exception,
and she has threaded
the needle into me and
I’ve been pulled, over
and over, into her
tapestry, and I don’t
think I’m ever getting
out. Iced is no
exception.”—The
Bawdy Book Blog

(five-starred review)

Into the Dreaming
Penguin
When an ancient
tapestry bearing
the likeness of her
beloved Aedan
MacKinnon
arrives on her
doorstep, novelist
Jane Sillee is
whisked back in
time to fifteenth-
century Scotland
where she is given
one chance to save
her dream lover.
Dreamfever Bantam
MacKayla Lane’s
life is good. She has
great friends, a
decent job, and a car
that breaks down
only every other
week or so. In other
words, she’s your
perfectly ordinary
twenty-first-century
woman. Or so she
thinks . . . until

something
extraordinary
happens. When her
sister is murdered,
leaving a single clue
to her death—a cryptic
message on Mac’s
cell phone—Mac
journeys to Ireland in
search of answers.
The quest to find her
sister’s killer draws
her into a shadowy
realm where nothing
is as it seems, where
good and evil wear
the same
treacherously
seductive mask. She is
soon faced with an
even greater
challenge: staying
alive long enough to
learn how to handle a
power she had no idea
she possessed–a gift
that allows her to see
beyond the world of
man, into the
dangerous realm of
the Fae. . . . As Mac
delves deeper into the
mystery of her
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sister’s death, her
every move is
shadowed by the dark,
mysterious Jericho, a
man with no past and
only mockery for a
future. As she begins
to close in on the
truth, the ruthless
Vlane—an alpha Fae
who makes sex an
addiction for human
women–closes in on
her. And as the
boundary between
worlds begins to
crumble, Mac’s true
mission becomes
clear: find the elusive
Sinsar Dubh before
someone else claims
the all-powerful Dark
Book—because
whoever gets to it first
holds nothing less
than complete control
of the very fabric of
both worlds in their
hands. . . . Look for
all of Karen Marie
Moning’s sensational
Fever novels:
DARKFEVER |

BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG
BONUS: This edition
contains an excerpt
from Karen Marie
Moning's Bloodfever.
The Highlander's
Touch Dell
The 10th
Anniversary Edition
of Trust Agents
helps companies get
back on track in
their efforts to build
reputation,
attention, and trust.
In the years since
authors Chris
Brogan and Julien
Smith first released
their
groundbreaking
book Trust Agents,
social media
channels have
become inundated

by questionable, low-
quality content. As a
result, many
businesses have
suffered from
damaged reputations
and poorly
performing social
media initiatives.
The power of social
media is as strong as
ever, yet businesses
are struggling when
trying to re-capture
the trust and
attention of their
audience. This
special 10th
Anniversary Edition
of Trust Agents
helps companies of
all kinds regain their
reputation and re-
establish the
attention and trust of
the marketplace.
Celebrating a
decade in print, this
New York Times
bestseller has been
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thoroughly revised
and updated to
reflect the new
business realities of
social networks and
the latest digital
technologies. All-
new content and
supplemental
materials show
business leaders
how to attract the
right kind of
attention,
communicate
directly to specific
groups, and leverage
human innovation
and originality in
this age of Artificial
Intelligence and
automation. From
using the latest
social apps and
platforms to build
trusted networks of
influence, to
implementing laser-
focused marketing
strategies to cut

through the digital
clutter, critical
information is
supported by real-
world examples and
case studies,
advanced theory,
and practical,
actionable guidance.
This must-have
guide: Provides
expert advice on
creating and
growing brand
influence Features
specific strategies
for small businesses,
nonprofits, the
hospitality industry,
corporations, and
more Discusses the
six main tenets of
trust agents and
their use Explores
online tools that
foster better
relationships,
increased sales, and
greater profits
Explains the

relationship between
trust, social capital,
and media The 10th
Anniversary Edition
of Trust Agents:
Using the Web to
Build Influence,
Improve Reputation,
and Earn Trust is a
valuable source of
On the Edge Hardie
Grant Publishing
Trying astral
projection is just a
joke. Zach never
expects to leave his
body and soar into a
strange shadow
place. On his first
trip, he meets
Emory, another
astral traveler
who’s intriguing
(and cute). Then
Zach’s little brother
Gilbert disappears.
Zach and Emory try
to rescue Gilbert,
but there’s a
menacing creature
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in their way.
The Impact Equation
Penguin
NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER •
MacKayla Lane and
Jericho Barrons
return in the epic
conclusion to the
pulse-pounding Fever
series, where a world
thrown into chaos
grows more
treacherous at every
turn. As Mac,
Barrons, Ryodan, and
Jada struggle to
restore control,
enemies become
allies, right and
wrong cease to exist,
and the lines between
life and death, lust
and love, disappear
completely. Black
holes loom
menacingly over
Dublin, threatening to
destroy the earth, yet
the greatest danger is
the one MacKayla
Lane has unleashed

from within: The
Sinsar Dubh—a
sentient book of
unthinkable evil—has
possessed her body
and will stop at
nothing in its
insatiable quest for
power. The fate of
Man and Fae rests on
destroying the book
and recovering the
long-lost Song of
Making, the sole
magic that can repair
the fragile fabric of
the earth. But to
achieve these aims,
sidhe-seers, the Nine,
Seelie, and Unseelie
must form unlikely
alliances and make
heart-wrenching
choices. For Barrons
and Jada, this means
finding the Seelie
queen, who alone can
wield the mysterious
song, negotiating with
a lethal Unseelie
prince hell-bent on
ruling the Fae courts,
and figuring out how

to destroy the Sinsar
Dubh while keeping
Mac alive. This time,
there’s no gain
without sacrifice, no
pursuit without risk,
no victory without
irrevocable loss. In
the battle for Mac’s
soul, every decision
exacts a tremendous
price. Look for all of
Karen Marie
Moning’s sensational
Fever novels:
DARKFEVER |
BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER |
ICED | BURNED |
FEVERBORN |
FEVERSONG Praise
for Feversong “Bold
and brilliantly
layered, deeply
emotive and all-
consuming, the story
curves full circle as
Mac and Dani try to
save the world. . . .
Fans of the series . . .
will love every

Page 21/23 May, 17 2024

Shadowfever Read Online



 

moment, every page.
As one now expects
from the incredibly
talented [Karen
Marie] Moning, gasp-
inducing surprises
await.”—USA Today “
Heart-pounding.”—Ent
ertainment Weekly
“Epic.”—New Orleans
Gambit “Moning is
one of the best. . . .
[Feversong is] an
exciting, pulse-
pounding action-filled
adventure that at
times is dark and
terrifying, and other
times gloriously
happy and romantic. .
. . Another fantastic
story.”—The Reading
Cafe “[Feversong is
an] epic ending to an
epic series. . . . It’s all
feels.”—The Review
Loft

Shadowfever Dell
Haunted by
visions, a teenage
girl sees a window
into what’s to

come When
Sarah’s cat,
Shadow, is put to
sleep, she feels the
world crumbling
around her.
Shadow was her
closest companion,
and now, just like
that, she’s gone.
Sarah’s brother
Patrick, in an
effort to console
her, digs a grave
behind the house
and holds a
funeral. Every
afternoon, Sarah
sits beside the
mound of earth,
missing her cat so
much that
sometimes she
feels like Shadow
is curled up next to
her. She’s more
right than she
knows. When

Sarah’s big
brother, Brian,
comes home to
visit, he and
Patrick butt heads
fiercely. As her
family is thrown
into chaos, Sarah
begins seeing
Shadow in
visions—dreams
that show a dark
future for her
family, which only
Sarah can change.
Her cat may be
gone, but she will
always be by
Sarah’s side.
Faefever Dell
Darcy Jones doesn't
remember anything
before the day she
was abandoned as a
child outside a
Chicago firehouse.
She has never really
belonged
anywhere—but she
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couldn't have guessed
that she comes from
an alternate world
where the Great
Chicago Fire didn't
happen and deadly
creatures called
Shades terrorize the
human population.
Memories begin to
haunt Darcy when a
new boy arrives at her
high school, and he
makes her feel both
desire and desired in a
way she hadn't
thought possible. But
Conn's interest in her
is confusing. It doesn't
line up with the way
he first looked at her.
As if she were his
enemy. When Conn
betrays Darcy, she
realizes that she can't
rely on anything—not
herself, not the laws
of nature, and
certainly not him.
Darcy decides to
infiltrate the Shadow
Society and uncover
the Shades' latest

terrorist plot. What she
finds out will change
her world forever . . .
In this smart,
compulsively readable
novel, master
storyteller Marie
Rutkoski has crafted
an utterly original
world, characters you
won't soon forget, and
a tale full of intrigue
and suspense.
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